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Best Practices: Safety Leadership at Every Level 
Thursday, July 21, 2022, 1:00 p.m. EDT 
 
On 7/21/2022 at 1:00 p.m. EDT, the SMCX will host the “Best 
Practices: Safety Leadership at Every Level” webinar. 

This webinar focuses on the promotion of safety leadership for all 
levels of the workforce to improve your safety and occupational 
health management system (SOHMS). The webinar defines 
safety culture and discusses how safety leadership influences 
organizational attitudes and perceptions towards safety and 
health (S&H). In addition, the webinar provides several tools and 
resources you may utilize to measure your safety culture to 
identify improvement areas. The webinar concludes with a 
discussion of work activities and best practices requiring worker buy-in, involvement, and leadership to 
make everyone a safety leader at your organization.  

This introductory-level webinar is beneficial to personnel wanting to learn more about safety leadership 
at every level. Personnel gaining the most benefit from this presentation may include executive 
leadership, managers & supervisors, non-supervisory employees, and S&H professionals. 

Please click the article headline or registration link here to register for this FREE workshop. 

NOTE:  We will be capping attendance at 100, so be sure to register early! 

For additional information on the SMCX’s services, please visit the SMCX-hosted website at:  
https://www.smscx.org/. 
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